
Budget Committee 
Minutes of the Meeting 

28-Sep-2006 
 
The Budget Committee Meeting of September 28, 2006 was called to order at 7:04 PM in the 
Moose Hill conference room (#101, 1st floor) at the Londonderry Town Hall, 268B Mammoth 
Road in Londonderry, NH.  
 
Present:  

John Silvestro (Chairman) 
Sean O’Keefe (Secretary) 
Mike Brown  
Frank Hegarty 
Tom Freda 
Tom Dolan (Town Council) 

            Paul Margolin  (School Board) 
            Dan Bever       (School Board) 
            Dave Caron      (Town Manager) 
            Sue Hickey       (Assistant Town Manager) 
            Karen Marchant (Town Assessor) 
            Rick Brideau 
 
Minutes 
• John opened the meeting at 7:04 PM 
• Reviewed and discussed town wide assessments with Karen and Rick.  
• The committee voted to approve the last meeting minutes from 8/31/06 motion Mike ,2nd 

Tom (approved 5-0 vote)    
• We had an discussion of where to place our resources during the upcoming budget season 

we decided to split the board up with 4 members attending School board sessions, John 
Silvestro ,Tom Freda, Adriana Kompst  and Michael Toth and attending the Town Council 
meetings will be Mike Brown, Sean O’Keefe and Frank Hegarty  both sides will gather 
information and communicate it back during our meetings. 

• The next Budget Committee meeting will be October 26th, 2006 at 7:00pm.  
• Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm motion Sean 2nd Frank (approved 5-0 vote) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action Items 
 


